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DIARY DATES 

 

London Residential – 31st 

January – 2nd February 

FoBS Valentine Disco – 8th 

February 

Class 3 Parents Evening – 9th 

February 

February Half Term – 12th -

16th February 2024 

 

World Book Day – 7th March 

Parents Evening – 18th & 20th 

March 

End of Spring Term – 28th  

March 2024 

 

Start of Summer Term – 

15th April 2024 

Exmoor Challenge – 4th May 

PGL Residential Class 3 – 8th 

May-10th May 

May Half Term – 27th May -

31st May 

 

Bikeability (Y5) – 3rd June 

End of Summer Term – 24th 

July 2024 

Good afternoon, 

 

Welcome to this week's Bullet! 

 

Thank you to all of the parents who attended the meeting for the 

London trip this week.  Please can I remind everyone to return the 

SOE3 forms and medication forms if required.  We are all very 

excited about Young Voices and extending our trip - fingers crossed 

for some kind weather!  All communications will be sent via Teams over 

the course of the 3 days, including any travel updates should they 

arise. 

 

Please can any parents who are happy to help with the upcoming 

Valentine's Disco on 8th Feb make themselves known to Vicki Chappel 

or any other FOBs member.  The children really enjoy the discos and 

they can only run if we have enough helpers. 

 

Mrs Middleton will be holding an early parents' meetings (daytime) on 

9/2/24 throughout the day, either by Teams or face to 

face.  Appointments are available to book via Arbor, please contact 

the school office if you need any help with this. 

    

Finally, I want to say a huge thankyou to our school librarians who 

have been working really hard to clean, sort and refresh our library 

space.  They are very proud of the space and we have invited in a 

member of the Library Service to offer them some training next 

week.  Thankyou!! 

 

Have a lovely weekend, 

 

Mrs Sarah Milne 

Headteacher 
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 BUILDING LEARNING POWERS – FOR DISTILLING 

 

CLASS 1 

Jamie 

 

CLASS 2 

Darcy 

Matylda 

 

CLASS 3 

Jacob L 

Jacob D 

 

CLASS 4C 

Charley-Mae  

 

CLASS 4 

Oliver 

 

 

SPECIAL MENTIONS 

 

CLASS 1 

Special mention to Evelyn R for sharing the information she knew about penguins.  

 

CLASS 2 

Special mention to Ruby for helping keep the classroom tidy. 

 

CLASS 3 

Special mention to Harrison for using questioning skills and gently supporting his peers in 

maths.  

 

CLASS 4C 

Special mention to Isabelle for her brilliant descriptive writing 

 

CLASS 4 

Special mention to Jack for the resilience shown during his maths sessions this week.  
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MATHS 99 CLUB  

Congratulations to those children who achieved the following badges this week: 

 

6 Club 7 Club 9 Club 22 Club 33 Club 

William Evie Nancy Bailey Olivia 

Zoe 

55 Club 77 Club 99 Club 

George Laurel Esme  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Jacob for achieving his 144 club part 2 medal! 

FOBS VALENTINES DISCO 

 

A reminder that the FoBS Valentines disco will be taking place on Thursday 8th 

February at Calverleigh Village Hall, if your child(ren) would like to attend, please 

sign them up via this link by Friday 2nd February. 

https://forms.office.com/e/v5NKVftFDy  

AFTER SCHOOL FOOTBALL 31/1/24  

After school football club on Wednesday 31st January will be postponed due to the residential and 

Paul is unavailable on this date – it will be added to the end of the current run of sessions.  

 

https://forms.office.com/e/v5NKVftFDy
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YEAR 5 / 6 VISIT TO BLUNDELL’S 

 

Our Year 5 / 6 children have been invited to Blundell’s  

School on Wednesday 7th February for a musical  

performance of Around the World in 80 Minutes  

featuring a full symphony orchestra, jazz band, choirs  

and live projections. 

 

We have arranged transport to the event via Blundell’s  

but please can children be collected from Blundell’s at  

3pm. If this will cause any problems, please contact  

the school office. 

 

 

 


